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REMINDER 
New Holland Parts 

Shutdown 
27/7/2012 – 
13/8/2012 

 
ORDER YOUR PARTS 

NOW TO AVOID 
DELAY! 

  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

- HAY AND HARVEST EQUIPMENT - 
Now that we are already halfway through the year, 

Hay and Harvest season is rapidly approaching. 
 

By inspecting your machine now you can take 
advantage of our weekly freight free ordering on 

New Holland parts.  
 

You can also book an inspection and preseason 
service with Owen and he will take care of it for 

you. 
 

- USED MACHINERY - 
We now have a range of used Hay and Harvest Machinery available. 

Head over to www.swanfm.com.au/pages/used.php or call Bevan or Geoff on 08 8575 1588 for more information. 
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NOW IS THE TIME TO INSPECT YOUR TILLAGE 
MACHINERY 

Now that many of you are finished or close to finished seeding, it is the 
perfect time to inspect your machinery and order parts to ensure your 

machine is ready for next year. 
 

As they say “Repair in the off season to avoid costly down-time when you 
need your machine the most!” 

 

Alternatively, we have numerous forward order programs available for 
new tillage equipment. Combine these with the 15% Conservation Tax 

Rebate and this year may be the year to upgrade your tillage equipment! 

... forward thinking farmers get in early and save! 

http://www.swanfm.com.au/pages/used.php

